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Places for information

http://www.ltc.uvic.ca/initiatives/CES.php
https://ces.uvic.ca/blue
mailto:ltc@uvic.ca
mailto:tdawson@uvic.ca


How will this work? 

• Sent via email (preferred email as stated by 
student) 

• Students simply click on link in the email. They 
can also go straight to the site if they wish.  

• Reminders cease when they complete 

• Profs get reminders and can check response 
rates 

• All results sent via secure email to those who 
see the results now 



What might it look like? 

 



 



 



 



 







Questions? 
 


